
	
	
	
	
	

	 	 	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

The Neighbourhood Plan sets out a vision for the future of the Parish and 
describes planning policies which will be used to determine planning 
proposals for our Neighbourhood Area. The Neighbourhood Area covers 
the whole parish of Cuddington, Delamere Park and Sandiway. You will 
remember being asked about these policies at the end of last year.  

Once a draft Neighbourhood Plan is written it must be tested via 
consultation before it can be submitted to Cheshire West and Chester 
Council. This is known as the Pre-Submission Consultation.  

The Pre- Submission version of the Draft Neighbourhood Plan is now 
ready for its first stage of Formal Consultation. Statutory bodies such as 
the Environment Agency, Natural England, Network Rail and Highways 
Agency etc must now be given a chance to comment on the Draft Plan. 
In addition, adjacent parish councils and voluntary organisations in our 
Parish along with people who live, work or carry on business in the 
neighbourhood area will be given the same opportunity.  

The consultation opens for comment on Saturday 10th June 2017 and the 
deadline for comments to be received by Cuddington Parish Council will be 
Friday 21st July 2017. 
Details of how to take part in the consultation will be given in the documents. 
These can be viewed on the Neighbourhood Plan pages of the Village 
Website.  
Printed copies of the Plan together with supporting documents will also be 
available to view at Sandiway Library and Delamere Park Clubhouse. 

The Neighbourhood Plan team will be at the Gala with the documents and    
will talk you through them, and discuss how you can take part in the 
consultation. 
 
Watch out for our stall. See you there!! 
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